
From: Bob Lang [SMTP:bobl@chaparralenergy.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 07,2001 12:58 PM 
To: Bill Olson (E-mail) 
Cc: Ron Frangione; Mike Rossiter 
Subject: South Langlie Jal Unit 

Bill Olson 
Hydrologist 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Santa Fe, NM 

Bill, 

This e-mail is in reference to our telephone conversation yesterday regarding the South Langlie 
Jal Unit Abatement Plan. My plan has been up to the president of the company and he has 
several questions he wants answered before Chaparral is going to readily commit to doing the 
work. Obviously, Chaparral just purchased the property and has never been in a position to 
pollute the surface or the subsurface. In fact, we have ordered our field personnel NOT to use 
the injection facilities until such time as we can determine what is operational and what is not. 
We are seeing if there is a way to have Bristol Resources commit to doing this work. Our 
corporate counsel is moving in that direction. In the mean time, we are attempting to contact all 
offset operators to see if any work necessary can be shared as opposed to everyone working at 
odds with their neighbor. Accordingly, we ask for an extension of time to piece all of this together 
and try to have everyone agree on a common course of action. Nothing will really be properly 
abated unless all those involved work in concert with one another. I hope to have an answer from 
all parties concerned by the end of February if at all possible. Should there be a problem with 
this, please let me know and I will try to get something else started to at least show a good faith 
effort is being made. 

Bob Lang 
Environmental, Health & Safety Manager 
(405) 478-4643 Ext. 130 (O) 
(405) 478-2034 (F) 
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